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Carter James Pettit, precious baby boy of Shelley L. 
Cichlar and Bradley J. Pettit, passed away at 6:36 p.m. 
Monday, May 15, 2017, nine short but wonderful hours 
after his birth, at Anderson Hospital in Maryville.

In addition to his parents, he is deeply loved by his 
brother William Pettit, grandparents Robert and Helen 
Fansler, grandma Robin Pettit, an uncle and aunt, Brian 
and Melanie Nagel and cousins Brenda, Jordan and Issac Nagel.

A visitation will be held from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
with a private family service immediately following.

Memorials may be given to Share Pregnancy and Infant Loss Support. www.
NationalShare.org

Online condolences can be given at .www.eliaskallalandschaaf.com
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